Red Class Newsletter



Wow! Summer Fun starts the week of June 4th! This will be our last week of lessons. If you have not

turned in your permission slips please do this ASAP. You will need to have your child wear a Montessori t-shirt on park days. You may purchase these at The Shirt Shop. (They are not open on Mondays). Remember to apply sunscreen and bug spray in the morning and we reapply in the afternoon. If you have any questions please call us at 425-1540 or e-mail us at mstere-

<u>sa@mountainhomemontessori.com</u>
We look forward to having a fun summer.

We are needing a few recycled things for our Magic Mondays!

- 1. Empty water bottles/Gatorade bottles.
- 2. Clean old T-Shirts
- 3. Clean old socks You can bring the items in anytime.

Thank You!



Memorial Day!

Montessori will be closed May 28th in observance of Memorial Day. This week is not prorated. Have a safe and happy holiday.

End of year Party
May 25th is the end of
the year party! The
bounce house will be
up. Please wear shoes
that are easy to slip
off and on. Please
don't pack any food
that needs warmed up.
We will be having a
picnic lunch.